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Meeting Minutes
December 10, 2014

In attendance: Becky Rasnick, LeighAnn Denhartog, Mike Scoles, Polly Walter, Phillip Spivey, Don Perry, Karen Haas, Lisa Christman, Lauren Maxwell
Guest: Amber Hall, Laura Young
Young assisted with the meeting, because Williams was out of town on business. . The meeting was called to order at 3:00 pm.
Amber Hall spoke at length on (1) performance funding, (2) Key Performance Indicators and (3) the ADHE Institutional Report Card.
Hall emphasized that state funding depends on how many degrees are awarded each year. Currently, UCA receives $5.4 million from the state. 
Lisa Christman stated the committee made a recommendation last year to raise the ACT sub scores as a way to improve the Admission Standards for first-time freshman students. Discussion followed.
The meeting adjourned at 4:15 pm
The next Admissions Committee meeting is scheduled for January 7, 2015, at 3:00 pm in Wingo Hall 214.
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